Lesmahagow Community Council Zoom Meeting on Wednesday 24th
of June 2020

Present: Catriona Arthur-Inch, Shona Meikle, Margaret Craw, Barbara
Inch, Jim Tague, Ailsa Lorimer and Mark Waugh

Apologies: Garry Hillan

Summary of Community Council Zoom meeting during Covid 19

Bank Renewables Funding due to Covid 19

We have now received an additional £4500 to help with Covid Relief
from Banks Renewables. It was agreed that we would buy laptops,
hand sanitiser, craft packs, including jigsaws, colouring books, pens
and card games. Jim will purchase the laptops and Shona will
purchase the hand sanitiser and craft packs and will be reimbursed.

Ailsa has also obtained another 250 visors from Glasgow University,
which we will hand out.

We have been contacted by Jackie Simpson from Outdoor play to see
if we could help fund dome outdoor activities for children. It has
been agreed that we would use of our Covid Relief funding to give a
contribution towards this.

Micro Grant Funding

We have given out all of our Micro Grant funding but two of the
cheques have not been cashed. We will need to chase up the



individuals who have not cashed there cheques, so we can apply for
the full £5000 again.



